NASSA now has a full exec, and the execs are becoming familiar with their roles and beginning to brainstorm projects. Notably, our VP Academic has outlined several changes that she plans to make to the program, and has been working with the presidents to put them into action. There has been discussion of hosting a joint event with Industrial Relations and Canadian Studies, but details are TBD. NASSA has a research brunch onOctober 14th, from 11am-1pm in ARTS160, where profs from political science, history, economics, and sociology will speak (all of whom teach courses in NAST). Other majors are encouraged to attend!
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